## INFORMATION COMPLIANCE TEAM

University Offices, Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JD



Ref: 202409/809

02 October 2024

Reply to request for information under the Freedom of Information Act	
Your ref	Email of 4 September 2024
Request	- The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), any pro-VC (or equivalent), dean international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff (not academic or research staff).
	- Please, for each visit, state the role of the staffmember(s) who went, and a list of meetings/itinerary.

Dear Sam,

I write in reply to your email requesting the information detailed above.

The Vice Chancellor has visited China once in the period stated. The itinerary featured a visit to OSCAR in Suzhou, President's Forum at CUHK in Hong Kong, and meetings with alumni.

The Pro Vice Chancellor for Innovation also visited China to attend the GEC Academy conference in Shanghai between 22 July 2023 and 25 July 2023

Yours sincerely

**FOI Oxford Information Compliance Team**